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Dear Sir or Madam
In light of the information in the letter detailing archaeological finds at the Stonehenge
site, I would like to put the view, as put by UNESCO I believe, that any road near the world
important site of Stonehenge be re-routed to safeguard the site and the archaeology of it’s
surroundings. A road away from the site may also provide a quieter visitor experience for
everyone, including visitors from all over the world.
Thank you
Louise Sneyd




